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9 April 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Malham Cove Geography Field Trip – 24 May 2024 
 
We are pleased to invite our Year 9 students to our upcoming Geography field trip to Malham, which will 
take place on Friday 24 May 2024. This trip will be an excellent opportunity for students to consolidate 
their learning on river landforms, erosion and weathering, which are all part of the upcoming river and 
coasts topics that they will be studying during the summer term. 
 
During the trip we will walk around Malham, visiting Janet’s Foss, Gordale Scar and Malham Cove. The 
trip will depart at 8.00 am and return at approximately 4.30 pm. Please note that this trip is limited to 75 
places and will cost £17.60. Financial assistance may be available towards the cost of this trip, if you think 
you may be eligible please contact the school office for further information at 
admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk  
 
To reserve a place, please complete this form: https://forms.gle/mPtTzacVng1N7aqE8 by 19 April 2024. 
Your child’s place will be confirmed by text message and then payment and consent for the trip is to be 
made on MCAS by 10 May 2024 to secure the place. 
 
As we will be walking around Malham it is essential that students wear suitable footwear, such as 
trainers or walking boots. Additionally, please ensure that they are prepared for the possibility of warm 
weather by bringing sunscreen. Students should bring a pack lunch and they can also take some 
additional money as there will be the opportunity to purchase ice cream or snacks on the day. 
 
We look forward to an exciting and educational trip to Malham. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Ms J Senior 
Geography Teacher 
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